
5th Grade Parents!
The time has come
and we need your
5th graders baby

photo for the
yearbook.  Please

forward an
electronic copy only

of your favorite
photo. Please

forward to 
 amanda_hreben@
maranacook.com

Due by 03/01/2024

February 7:  REPA Meeting at RES or
Zoom - see attached newsletter

February 8: Family Game Night at RES
6:00 pm - 7:00 pm

February 19: Holiday No School-
Presidents Day  

February 20 - 23: February Break 

march 09: Baseball/softball sign ups
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Week of February 2nd

February STORY WALK®
 at Readfield Elementary School—

The Snow Dancer. The RES
StoryWalk® is always open for
all to enjoy! The RES Story Walk
is located along the edge of the

back soccer field behind the
school. The picture book featured
for February is The Snow Dancer
by Addie Boswell, sponsored by

the Small/Bell Family.




